
 

 PETROLIA DISCOVERY IS HIRING TWO POSITIONS FOR THE 2025 SEASON 

Petrolia Discovery is an 1860’s historic working oil field, and the only one in the world that 

is open to the public. Petrolia Discovery highlights the tools and technology created and 

adapted in Petrolia to farm for oil around the globe. The gem of our site is the Fitzgerald 

Rig, a central powerhouse for the oil field. In continuous operation since 1903, this rig is the 

largest of its kind in the world. 

A complete restoration of all operations and displays on site has been taking place since 

2018 using talented professional volunteers. We offer a unique opportunity for students to 

provide guided tours of the site, plan and assist with interactive displays and learning 

experiences for young people and input their own ideas for experiences at Petrolia 

Discovery. We offer an exceptional experience working with a multifaceted team of 

volunteers and professionals to showcase our historic site with its distinctive place in world 

history. The successful candidate will enjoy learning, organization, hands on work, public 

engagement, and the great outdoors. 

In addition to fieldwork the candidate will gain administration experience working with a 

nonprofit board of directors, the value of networking with local experts and the creation, 

maintenance, and value of sharing our unique site and history with visitors. 

Successful candidates will participate in all aspects of running the site and gain valuable 

employable skills, doing something they enjoy that will benefit the future operations of our 

one-of-a-kind site. We are a team operation where everyone’s strengths and interests are 

appreciated and valued. 

Valid Driver’s Licence is desired but not necessary. Transportation to the site is required. 

Ability to navigate uneven terrain, perform light physical work, walk significant distances 

and outdoor work. 

Please send your resume to petroliadiscovery@outlook.com by March 28, 2025 

*For resumes received earlier than March 28, 2025, we will provide interview opportunities 

for students who may be in the area during reading weeks and other times. 
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